
 

 

July 20, 2020       Chelsey Reid, Director 
        Chelsey.Reid@ESAcanada.com  
 

 
Attention:  Current and Future ESA Students 
 
Re:  COVID-19- ESA Update- July 20, 2020:  

 
As stated by Alberta Health, Post-secondary institutions are encouraged to continue to hold classes 
remotely and limit in-person attendance on campus as much as possible. In response to this request, 
ESA continues to lecture theory via Zoom. Practical training for our EMS students includes scheduling 
small groups, social distancing, PPE, frequent hand washing, temperature monitoring, daily health 
questionnaires, one-way foot traffic, zero congregating, plexi-glass barriers and frequent sanitization of 
surfaces. Practical training for our Fire students was postponed due to closed practical sites. Our 
practical sites are now re-opening and scheduling has begun! Standby for more details. 
 
Thank you to our Administration team, Faculty and Students for their patience, flexibility and care as we 
all work together to maintain a safe learning and working environment. 
 
Stay safe. Stay healthy. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
EMERGENCY SERVICES ACADEMY LTD. 
 

 
Chelsey Reid 
Director & Registrar   


